August 10, 2004

SERVICE CLUB LETTEE

Dear:

The City of Rapid City is looking ahead to the third round of 2012 projects coming up
in 2005 The City Council is looking for twenty-seven city residents to serve on oné of
three committees that will conduet public hearings and make reconin endations to the
full City Council, The commitices are: Municipal Infrastructure, Civic Improvements
and Economic Development, Fach committee will have nine members and meet
between October, 2004 and April, 2005. These broad-based committees will each have
2 chair and vice chair, conduct at least two public hearings and make a
recommendation to the full City Council.

It our search for committee members, we would like to make a presentation to your
service elub and answer questions about the upcoming third phase of 2012. Since the
committees will be appointed following our application deadline of September 15tA,
someone from the Mayor/City Council would be available to make a presentation to
your club prior to that time. A copy of the application and information sheet IS

attached for your use.

Ifyou are interested, please contact Kay Rippentrop at the Mayor's Office and she will
schedule a presentation to your group.

Sincerely,

Jeff Partridge, Vice President
Rapid City Council




